CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA www.manitowoc.org



17-0020

Memorandum

To: Justin Nickels, Mayor

From: Denise Larson, Recreation, Sr. Center and Zoo Manager

Date: 11/29/2016

Re: Lincoln Park Zoological Board Nomination

I would like to submit a nomination for the Lincoln Park Zoological Board. The nomination will be to fill the empty seat on the board.

Martin Gregory is an active member of the NEWGLSF.

Address: 1605 21st street Two Rivers WI 54241

Phone: 304-6752

email: mtgregory1@bellsouth.net

If you have any further questions please let me know.

Thank You.





